
Posted On: October 4, 2010 by Patrick A. Malone

Antipsychotic Drugs: Oversold and Under-Warned

Antipsychotic drugs have now become the top-selling class of prescription drugs in the United States, 

with $14.6 billion in annual revenue. Quite a trick for a group of drugs approved for one percent or 

less of the population.

But now you can go into any nursing home or elementary school and find non-psychotic patients 

taking these anti-psychotic drugs every day. Therein lies a marketing story for pharmaceutical 

manufacturers, who have danced around FDA regulations intended to keep the drugs marketed for 

only proven and safe uses.
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The names include Abilify, Geodon, Seroquel, Zyprexa -- and the side effects include weight gain, 

drowsiness, nausea, involuntary body movements, and even diabetes.

The New York Times' Duff Wilson has a long takeout on this marketing story and the many lawsuits 

that have turned up industry documents showing how regulations are ignored and skirted.

Two quotes from this must-read story hit my eye:

“If you have a lot of money on the table and you have clinical uncertainty over mental health 

conditions, where you don’t have a blood test or objective test for it, you see it’s kind of a combustible 

mixture,” says Dr. Mark Olfson, a Columbia University psychiatry professor and researcher.

And this one:

“It’s the money,” says Dr. Jerome L. Avorn, a Harvard medical professor and researcher. “When 

you’re selling $1 billion a year or more of a drug, it’s very tempting for a company to just ignore the 

traffic ticket and keep speeding.”

People interested in learning more about our firm's legal services, including medical malpractice in 
Washington, D.C., Maryland and Virginia, may ask questions or send us information about a  
particular case by phone or email. There is no charge for contacting us regarding your inquiry. A 
malpractice attorney will respond within 24 hours.

All contents copyrighted 2010 Patrick Malone & Associates except where copyright held by others.  
Reproduction in any form prohibited except where expressly granted.

Patrick A. Malone
Patrick Malone & Associates, P.C.
1331 H Street N.W.
Suite 902
Washington, DC 20005

pmalone@patrickmalonelaw.com
www.patrickmalonelaw.com
202-742-1500
202-742-1515 (fax)

Copyright 2010 Patrick Malone

../../../C:%5CDocuments%20and%20Settings%5CJessica%20Corbitt%5CLocal%20Settings%5CTemporary%20Internet%20Files%5CContent.IE5%5C5D1JFLC0%5Cwww.patrickmalonelaw.com
mailto:pmalone@patrickmalonelaw.com
http://www.patrickmalonelaw.com/
http://www.patrickmalonelaw.com/lawyer-attorney-1288545.html
http://www.patrickmalonelaw.com/
http://www.patrickmalonelaw.com/
http://www.nytimes.com/2010/10/03/business/03psych.html?pagewanted=2&_r=1&ref=health

